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April 5th, 2023 
 
We are very pleased to announce that the Opportunity Centre (OC side) 
will return to pre-pandemic operations effective Monday May 1st, 
2023. The OC clients will be able to attend the program on a drop-in basis 
once again.  
 
Beginnings clients will continue to come on their scheduled days, but we 
will increase the number of clients that can attend per day as of Monday 
April 3rd, 2023.   
 
As we increase the number of participants at the day program, we will 
continue to complete a rapid antigen test upon arrival and require masks to 
be worn in common areas. 
 
If you have any comments or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to Karen Liphard: kliphard@travind.ca  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation! 
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